
Kothari International School 

Grade K2  

Visit to an Aquarium 

Exploring and observing makes learning not only concrete but develops interest 

too. Kothari International School organized an educational trip for K2 students 

to National Bal Bhawan Aquarium on July 12th, 2019.  

There was excitement amongst the students to visit the aquarium. They were 

left wide eyed after witnessing the vast collection of beautiful and delicate fishes. 

The children learnt about the behavior of the fishes, their food habits, the 

interdependence of different species living under water and fish breeding.  

The happy faces of the children spoke of the success of this visit. It was a 

wonderful educational trip filled with fun, discovery, energy, information and 

most important knowledge. The sight of fishes in the aquarium made children 

thrilled with joy.  

 

 



 

  


